
Are YOU interested in going on Exchange?? 
Do you like the idea of studying, experiencing 
a new culture and meeting new people at the 

same time?? 
 

THEN UWA’S EXCHANGE PROGRAMME 
COULD BE JUST WHAT YOU ARE 

LOOKING FOR!!!! 
 

A special Information Seminar is being held for 
Engineering, Computing & Mathematics 

students 
 

on Monday 12 May 
from 1.00-2.00pm 
in Civil & Mechanical Room G11 

 
If you are interested, come along and find out 
about an experience that may change your 

life!!!! 
 

For more information contact the Study Abroad Office 
on 9380 2298 

or email studyabroad@admin.uwa.edu.au 


